
 

 

 

October 23, 2019 

 

 

M E M O R A N D U M  

 

 

TO:  License Plate Issuing Officials & Vendors 

 

FROM:  Jay Starling, Director 

  Motor Vehicle Division 

 

SUBJECT: Meeting to Discuss Upcoming Motor Vehicle Legislative Changes 

 

 

The Motor Vehicle Division (MVD) will be hosting a meeting for all licensing officials, 

registration system vendors, and their staff to discuss upcoming motor vehicle legislative 

changes.   

 

The meeting will be held at the MVD office at 2545 Taylor Road Montgomery, AL 36117, on 

December 11, 2019. There will be a morning (10am-12pm) and afternoon (2pm – 4pm) session. 

Space for each session is limited.  

 

Please RSVP and indicate which session you or your staff would like to attend by contacting 

Stephanie Harris at (334) 242-9000, Option 5.  


